
Mon 10th Sky Dance Club
Eco Club

Tues 11th Chess Club KS2
Multi Sports Club EYFS, Y1, Y2 & 3

Weds 12th Sky Dance Theatre Competition Multi Sports Club Y4, Y5 & Y6
Maths Club

Thurs 13th American Flag Football Y5 & Y6

Fri 14th Y4 to attend Mass in the Chapel

Dear families, 

We have had a super week in school with World Book Day
being a highlight! The masked reader was great fun to
record for the children and they had a great time guessing
which teacher was reading! 

Thank you to the children who sang at Sr Anthony’s
funeral. This was a beautiful celebration of her life and
please continue to remember her and the sisters in your
prayers. 

Our local PCSO is visiting regularly to check on parking as
part of a county project to improve parking around schools.
Please continue to park respectfully to our neighbours and
to keep our children safe. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Brown and the St Francis team. 

7th March 2025

COMING UP 

SAINT FRANCIS 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

NOTICES
School Uniform

Please ensure that your child is
wearing school shoes as per our
school uniform policy and that hair
accessories are modest and are in
our school colours. 



Mission Writer Lunchtime

Clara Romy Ethan P

Imwenosa Grace Evelyn

Ivy Olivia

Harriette Summer Reading
Club

Ned Liam

Igbinosa Rafferty

Tailun Mandisa

VIRTUE 

 Congratulations to all
the children who have
received awards this

week 

Parish of St John the
Baptist
Keep up to date with the
Parish news here.

THEME FOR NEXT WEEK

DATES

MISSION

Week Beginning 10th March
Wednesday 12th- Sky Dance Theatre

Competition
Friday 14th - Y4 to attend Mass @

Convent Chapel
Week Beginning 17th March

Thursday 20th March- EYFS Lambing
trip

Friday 21st Marc - Y3 to attend Mass @
Convent Chapel

Week Beginning 24th March
Tuesday 25th - Y1/2 Lambing trip 

Wednesday 26th - Fairtrade Big Family
Breakfast in hall

Friday 28th -  Y2 to attend Mass @
Convent Chapel

Week Beginning 31st March
1st/2nd - Parents’ Evenings

Friday 4th - EYFS/Y1 to attend Mass @
Convent Chapel

Week Beginning 7th April
Last week of term

Friday 11th- Own Clothes Day

 The mission for this week and next week
is to write a Lenten promise to hang on

our school Lenten promise tree. 

.

PRAYERPRAYERPRAYER

https://sites.google.com/view/mmrcpjbp/newsletters?authuser=0


LEARNING AROUND OUR SCHOOL THIS WEEKI

CATHOLIC LIFE

EYFS enjoyed a balloon hunt
on World Book Day after

reading their class book. The
Magic Balloon. 

Children around the school
played top trump games based
on books as one of the World

Book Day activities. 

Thank you to Mr Morgan’s class for leading
the whole school Mass for the start of Lent.
This was a beautiful Mass with members of

the parish community attending . 

Father Tom said the Mass in memory of Julia
Brown who is Mrs Brown’s mother in law.
Sadly, she passed away last week and her
funeral will be in the Convent chapel next

Thursday. She was the school bursar for over
25 years and campaigned for Catholic
education so that Melton children could

attend De Lisle in Loughborough. May she
Rest in Peace.   

Mrs Cathcart’s class, all dressed
up!

Paired reading
between older and
younger children is

always 
a hit- the children love
to listen to their older

school friends read
them a story. 

Lunchtimes just got even more fun and
exciting. We have a whole new range

of activities and games for the children
to play- this keeps them busy and

enjoying our outdoor space. 

. 



Big Family Breakfast

Our Big Breakfast and Open Morning is back!

We would love to welcome you all on
Wednesday 26th March for breakfast and then

to spend some time in the classrooms.

To ensure we cater for all those attending and
those with dietary requirements please complete

the short Google Form by Friday 21st March.

https://forms.gle/qtHvqd3rtMir5ftb9

Parents’ Evenings
Our Parents’ Evenings booking system is still open for bookings.  If you cannot get a slot

because your child’s class is full please give us a call and we can arrange something for you.

School Office Team

LAMBING
TRIPS

EYFS, Years 1 & 2

Please remember to book and pay
for your child’s lambing trip

through Arbor.

EYFS deadline is March 13th
Years 1 & 2 deadline is March 17th 


